
 
 

City of Appleton 
Community Development Block Grant Program (CDBG) 
Notice of Public Hearing for 2015 Annual Action Plan  

 
 

A public hearing will be held at a regularly scheduled Community & Economic Development 
Committee meeting on Monday, March 23, 2015, beginning at 5:00 p.m. on the Sixth Floor of 
Appleton City Hall in Council Chambers, 100 N. Appleton Street, Appleton, WI. The Annual 
Action Plan (AAP) lists the Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) activities the City of 
Appleton will undertake in program year 2015 (4/1/2015 – 3/31/2016) to address the priority 
needs and specific objectives identified in the Five-Year Consolidated Plan for 2015-2019. The 
primary function of this hearing is to obtain citizen comments on the submission. The City shall 
consider all public input received before preparing its final submission, in addition to providing 
HUD with a summary of such comments as they relate to the 2015 Annual Action Plan. 
 
Interested parties can view the Plan at the following locations: City of Appleton Community and 
Economic Development Department on the Fifth Floor of City Hall, 100 N. Appleton Street; or at 
www.appleton.org. 
 
The federal CDBG Program aims to develop viable urban communities through provision of decent 
housing, suitable living environments and economic opportunities, namely for low- and moderate-
income persons. For more information on Appleton’s CDBG Program, please visit the web site, 

www.appleton.org, CDBG page or contact Roxann Schmidt at 920-832-6469 or email to 

roxann.schmidt@appleton.org. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
PLEASE POST March 9th. 
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